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North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members, WEQ Executive Committee, WEQ Executive Committee Alternates, and WEQ Coordinate Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee

FROM:
Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:
Electric Industry Registry (EIR) Enhancement Request ER18001
DATE:

June 6, 2018
Dear WEQ Members,
The NAESB office has received Electric Industry Registry (EIR) Enhancement Request ER18001 submitted by Southwest Power Pool requesting modifications to system functionality regarding subscription renewals.  Per the NAESB EIR Enhancement Request Process, this request has been assigned to the WEQ Coordinate Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee (CISS) for evaluation.  A future meeting will be scheduled to discuss the request.
To review the request or the NAESB EIR Enhancement Request Process, please see the WEQ EIR Enhancement Requests page of the NAESB website: https://naesb.org//weq/weq_eir_requests.asp  
Best Regards,

Caroline Trum
EIR Enhancement Request ER17001

